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Topics
● Student Representative Reports 

My’Aiana Taylor - ALC
Latasaija Garner - Denfeld
Kate Dean - East

● Budget Reduction and Realignment Updates

● Federal Government Updates

● Legislative Updates

● Other



Budget Reduction and              
Realignment



Budget Reduction and Realignment

https://docs.google.com/file/d/1h-JeSB2vHdq7rad6yJ-loVXlMJaQ32b3/preview




Federal Government Updates
● We continue to monitor federal government changes and impacts on our 

schools, including immigration, and reductions in Department of Education 
funds and services. 

● The potential dismantling of the Department of Education could have a 
significant impact on our funding and programming. Department of 
Education funding included resources for Special Education, Title, and 
Head Start, amongst other programs and services



Legislative Updates
● We have multiple bills authored, including bills for the Duluth Promise 

and for our special education funding anomaly. (Video)

● Member Lofald and Member Loeffler-Kemp represented the district at 
the state MSBA lobbying day on March 10th. 

● Barbara McDonald, President of the College of St. Scholastica, Charles 
Nies, Chancellor of the University of Minnesota Duluth and I will be 
testifying at the House Workforce Development, Labor, and Economic 
Development Committee on Thursday

● I will also be representing MASA and AMSD on Monday, March 24th as 
MASA Legislative Committee Chair Elect

https://www.northernnewsnow.com/video/2025/03/07/duluth-promise-program-boost-career-readiness-among-students/


Questions


